
Announcement  

Tuesday, March 7, 2023  

A Day   

Good Morning Arrowhead!   

  

  

  

Our last Math Meet of the year has been rescheduled to Thursday, March 9th at 

Brookfield East High School.  Please sign up with your Math teacher or email Mrs.  

Ley.  We will meet in the front lobby of North Campus at 2:45. Treats will be provided  
  

.    
 Anyone wishing to join the Boy’s Tennis team please  visit the Team page and register by the end of the 
week   Uniforms will need to be ordered by Monday, March 13  
  

  

 
    

    

  

  


